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IMPORTANT UPDATE: PUBLIC HEALTH MEASURES AND P.A.V.E. INFORMATION NIGHT

Ottawa, April 29 2021

Dear parents and guardians,

| hope you are well. As the second week of virtual learning comes to an end, we thank you for
your support. We are aware that this is a situation that requires your family to adapt. Rest assured
that our staff will continue to show kindness and understanding towards your child so that he / she
can benefit from a caring learning environment conducive to their success.

Public health resources

The arrival of good weather and advances in immunization are certainly sources of hope and
optimism. However, it remains important to continue to respect health and safety instructions.
Public health units remind you to always bring a mask and to have one for each of your
children if you are going out of the house for essential reasons. Wearing a mask helps
reduce the spread of COVID-19. Residents are advised to wear a mask when it is not possible to
maintain the physical distance of 2 meters indoors or outdoors.

We also remind you that regional public health resources are updated regularly and that you can
consult them on our website.

CEPEO Schools Virtual Learning Program (P.A.V.E.)

The Virtual Learning Program will be back for the next school year. Like this year, you will be able
to choose in-person or virtual learning for your child.

Two information sessions on P.A.V.E. will take place tonight, Thursday April 29. These will be
broadcast on the CEPEO YouTube channel.

Members of the PAVE administration and their teams, will present general information about the
program. The presentations will be followed by a question and answer period.

WHEN: Thursday, April 29, 2021, 6:30 p.m. (elementary K-8)
Thursday April 29, 2021, 7:30 p.m. (Secondary 9-12)

WHERE: Elementary: CEPEO YouTube channel
Secondary: CEPEO YouTube channel

We thank you for your cooperation and wish you a safe and wonderful weekend.

Sylvie C. R. Tremblay
Director of Education


https://cepeo.on.ca/retouralecole/ressources-supplementaires/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KHfCkk2GsdI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WFOHNsVlAH4

